

- Mr. Gary Spracklen Headteacher (@Nelkcarps)
- Maiden Castle Road, Dorchester, Dorset. DT1 2HH
- 7 01305 257120 office@princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk
- http://www.princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk

...where we are all inspired to learn

Wednesday 13th February 2019

Eco-Champion T-Shirts

Dear Parents and Carers,

A number of you have requested to purchase a junior 'POW Eco-Champion T-Shirt' similar that worn by staff this week for Science Week 2019.

I am pleased to say we've spoken to our supplier and secured the following design -



These junior t-shirts will be available as a one-off purchase in the following sizes -

Age 2/3, 3/4, 5/6, 7/8, 9/11, 12/13, 14/15 (25", 26", 28", 30", 32", 34", 36")

Price = £13

If you would like to order one (or more) of the above, please see the School Office.

All orders must be placed prior to 4:00pm on Friday 1st March, 2019.

PLEASE NOTE - All proceeds from the sale of the junior 'POW Eco-Champion T-Shirt' will be used to support the development of Science Education provision at The Prince of Wales School.